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Dear Mr , 
 
First Vice-President Timmermans would like to thank you for your letter kindly inviting him 
as a keynote speaker to the high-level European Investment Bank (EIB) International 
Conference on the Circular Economy taking place on 25 October 2018 in Copenhagen. 
 
Regrettably, First Vice-President Timmermans is unable to give a positive response to your 
invitation due to existing commitments on the day in question. 
 
Mr Timmermans has asked me to pass on his best wishes for a successful conference. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

       Helena BRAUN 
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